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	Your ref
	

	
	Our ref
	

	
	Date
	04 January 2018

	
	Please ask for
	Caroline Evans

	
	Direct dial
	01394 444678

	
	Email
	caroline.evans@eastsuffolk.gov.uk


LOWESTOFT TOWN COUNCIL
Dear Sirs 

INTRODUCTION OF A RICKSHAW LICENSING POLICY.
The licensing team would like to consult with the Lowestoft Town Council on the introduction of a licensing scheme for three-wheeled ‘rickshaw’ style vehicles.

The proposals are outlined on the enclosed sheet. 

The consultation will be open from 08 January 2018 to 05 March 2018 and you can comment on the proposals to the Licensing Team by email licensing@eastsuffolk.gov.uk or in writing to Riverside, 4 Canning Road, Lowestoft. NR33 0EQ.

All relevant feedback will be collated and presented to the Licensing Committee at a meeting scheduled for 04 April 2018 where the final decision regarding the introduction of a licensing scheme will be determined.
Yours faithfully
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Caroline Evans

Licensing Services Manager 
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